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The Department of the Interior today announced the award of a $499,557 contract for construction of
an eight-mile section of Navajo Route 8 in the northeastern Arizona part of the Navajo Indian
Reservation.

The new stretch of Navajo 8 will link the reservation towns of Ganado and Klagetoh in Apache County
with an all-weather, paved highway. The towns are located a few miles south of Canyon de Chelly
National Monument, near the Petrified Forest area, a popular tourist locale.

Successful bidder was Nielsons, Inc., of Dolores, Colorado. Three bids were received, ranging to a high
of $707,698.
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